
 

École Mother D’Youville School 

 

Christmas 2018 Fundraiser 

 

This fall, École Mother D’Youville School will be fundraising with Purdy’s Chocolatier! This 

program gives 25% of the profit back to the schools and it’s an easy way to complete your 

Christmas shopping. This year we are again encouraging all those interested in purchasing 

to use the Online method of ordering. 

 

Ordering online is the easiest and fastest method to make your purchase. Follow the 
simple directions below to log in and complete your order. 
 

1. Go to www.fundraising.purdys.com 

2. Click “Register” if you are a new customer or "Login” if you are a returning customer  

3. Join our group by typing in: 40086 

4. Invite your friends and family to join our group and Shop Online!  
 

Important Dates:  

 Your Online order must be submitted by November 11th.  No orders will be 

accepted beyond this date to ensure the chocolate is received prior to the parent 

teacher interviews. 

 Orders are pick-up only, they cannot be shipped anywhere. 

 Pick up orders at the school during the Parent Teacher Interviews at the end of 

November in the evening. Dates & Times will be confirmed and posted. 

 All proceeds will be going to the EMDYS playground build in the spring. 

 

Coordinator:   Gina Pylatuik  

Phone:   780.929.8898 

Email:    gpylatuik@shaw.ca 
 

 

 
THANK YOU FOR 

YOUR SUPPORT! 
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